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Submission: Captain Cook Ferries - Circular Quay - Lane Cove

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. I understand the challenges of the lane cove service and the utilisation
challenge throughout the day. Up until COVID this has been possible for Captain Cook to run tourism services in the day to keep
their vessels utilised.

I think the route needs to be revisited to include Woolwich (busier stop & Woolwich Girls) that the ferry passes and also
provide additional spot for school children to attend schools. The other stop that could be considered but would require
infrastructure would be Fig Tree Bridge. This would capture more people to travel to the city as well as adding 2 schools for
patronage (Hunters Hill High & St Joseph's)

Finally the route operators should be allowed to advertise more freely to highlight the service. My understanding is that it is
currently restricted with limited.





